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Oshkosh Riverwalk section to be temporarily closed 

Closure for safety while construction activity happens nearby 
 

OSHKOSH, Wis., July 8, 2022 – The Oshkosh Riverwalk section, located on the north side of 

the Fox River from Jackson Street to the west access point at Marion Road, will be closed to 

public use on the following dates due to construction activities at the nearby Mackson Corner 

development: 

 Monday, July 11th through Friday, July 15th (7:00 am to 4:00 pm) 

 Monday, July 18th through Friday, July 22nd (7:00 am to 4:00 pm) 

 Monday, July 25th through Friday, July 29th (7:00 am to 4:00 pm) 

 

The public may use the Marion Road and Jackson Street sidewalks in lieu of the Riverwalk 

during the temporary closure. This closure was originally scheduled in June, but work was 

rescheduled to this new time frame. For more information, please contact the Oshkosh 

Community Development Department at (920) 236-5055.  
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